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	 Tick if you wish to speak in support of your submission on 22 May 2024.  

NOTE: As part of the 
consultation process, Council 
must make all submissions 
available for public inspection.

Email: submissions@kaweraudc.govt.nz  Post: Chief  Executive Officer, Kawerau District Council, Private Bag 1004, Kawerau 3169     
Drop off: Council Office, isite or library.  

Submissions 
close  

14 May 2024

SUBMISSION FORM

TICK SUGGESTIONS OR COMMENTS

1.	 Keeping the current levels 
of service with a 15.1% rates 
increase

 Yes  

 No

2.	 Reviewing and amending some 
levels of service to reduce the 
rates increase. Please outline 
the services and why?

 Yes  

 No

3.	 Increasing the Uniform Annual 
General Charge (UAGC) to 
$950 per property 

 Yes  

 No

4.	 Hardie Avenue dewatering 
project – Council is budgeting 
$250,000 and has applied for 
Waka Kotahi New Zealand 
Transport Agency (NZTA)  
funding of $750,000.  
If funding is not successful 
should Council fully fund or 
reassess the project? 

 Fully fund

Reassess  
the project

5.	 Funding of $150,000 for 
further viability studies of the 
Asbestos Containment Site

 Yes  

 No

6.	 Any other feedback - attach 
extra pages as required.


